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18/10/2024

MR Virginia Hookham
ST
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I am against a Dan Murphy and childcare business at Careel Bay. It is not safe for young
children to be picked up and dropped off at this busy site. The traffic is already hectic enough.
The bottle shop will destroy the business of the bottle shop in North Avalon nearby. Please
stop developing Avalon! Enough!!!




